Cc: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: FW: Re Narrawallee development MOD3 MP06-0276 MOD3
Date: Monday, 8 April 2019 9:26:10 AM

From: Judy Harniton

Sent: Monday, 8 April 2019 9:21 AM
To: Alana Jelfs
Subject: Re Narrawallee development MOD3 MP06-0276 MOD3

Dear Alana
As a resident of mollymook beach, | wish to table my objection to the amendment
to the above development i.e. 6 extra housing blocks at the southern end of the
development in Narrawallee.
My objection is on environmental and amenity grounds. The proposed extra 6
blocks will destroy a lovely stand of tall trees, which provide shade for the council
reserve strip along Seapray st. The trees are well used by native birds and
wildlife including the glossy black cockatoo, powerful owls and possums, who are
finding their habitat continually threatened by the mass land-clearing currently
seen as the norm in new developments in the area. The question must be asked.
When is enough, enough? When will we get our heads out of the sand and realise
that continually destroying the urban canopy is destroying our health and well
being. The land already cleared for this development and the future land clearing
to be undertaken has already scarred the landscape and threatened the wildlife.
We need to protect as many old growth trees as possible. The benefits of these in
an urban environment is well documented and we should be heeding the
science.
Regards
Judy Hamilton

b% Think before you print:1 ream of paper = 6% of a tree and 5.4kg CO2 in the atmosphere; 3 sheets of A4
paper = 1 litre of water.





